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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Parent Update – WA Premier’s Announcement of the planned return to pre-
lockdown conditions, as experienced prior to 6pm, 31 January. 
 
I am writing on behalf of the School’s Senior Leadership Team to update you of the 
announcement today from the Premier Mr. Mark McGowan advising that, subject to no 
new positive cases, Western Australia would return to conditions experienced prior to 
6:00pm 31 January, from 12.01am on Sunday 14 February 2021. 
 
The full details of the announcement can be found here: 
 
https://www.wa.gov.au/government/announcements/return-pre-lockdown-life-1201am-sunday-14-
february 
 

• Subject to a final announcement from the WA Premier, as of Monday 15 February, students will 
not be required to wear masks at school, both inside and outside the classroom. 

 
• All Staff, Parents/Guardians and visitors do not need to wear masks while on campus. 

 
• Parents/Guardians and visitors may access School grounds to attend meetings and for drop off 

and pick up purposes. They do not need to scan in using the Safe WA app as they enter or sign the 
contact register. They will still need to sign in at the School Office as usual and obtain a Visitor’s 
Pass if they are staying for a pre-arranged meeting. 

 
• Physical distancing of one adult per two square metres and good hygiene practices will continue 

to apply.  
 

• In keeping with physical distancing requirements, parents are asked not to enter the classrooms. 
 

• The normal School drop off and pick up schedule will return for Primary students. 
 
On behalf of the School Staff, I would like to commend our wonderful students, and sincerely 
thank them and our families for the supportive way in which they have responded to the conditions of the 
last fortnight.  
 
May we continue to trust in the Lord to uphold us through these times. 
 
“God is our refuge and strength, an ever-present help in trouble” Psalm 46:1 
God bless 
 
 
 
Gary Harris 
Principal 
12 February 2021 
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